	Virtual Career Fair 
March 3, 2021 

	Join us for the upcoming SIAM Virtual Career Fair! The event is scheduled for Wednesday, March 3, 2021 from 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. EST, alongside the SIAM Conference on Computational Science and Engineering (CSE21). All you need to participate is an Internet connection. Registration is free for job seekers, who can sign up here.
 
Employers will be recruiting for interns, postdocs, and full-time positions. If you are a SIAM member working in industry, please share this information with your employer and encourage them to participate in this valuable event.

	What is the Virtual Career Fair? 

	The Virtual Career Fair is an event at which you can chat with employers about working in various industries. It is a great opportunity for you to meet government and industry representatives and discuss what they look for in candidates and what each employer may have to offer. The event is held primarily for graduate students and recent graduates, but job seekers at all career stages are encouraged to attend.

	How Can I Participate? 

	To participate in the career fair, you simply need to be a SIAM member or registered for CSE21. And if you’re a student, remember you can be nominated for free membership by any non-student member of SIAM.
 
We look forward to seeing many job seekers and employers (virtually!) in March and making the SIAM Virtual Career Fair a great success!
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